
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

     January 18, 2020     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Missy Bonderer President
Lena Long 1st VP

2nd VP
Janet Popejoy               Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins                2020
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Lisa Barnum                  2021

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Feb. 13- 7:15 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Bingo: Jan. 24- Team Four
Breakfast: Jan. 25- Bern Bonderer, Robert Blake, and 
John Travelos
Program- Paul Hobbs Taps & Bugle services

The local level of competition for the 2020 Knights of 
Columbus Free Throw Championship has been 
rescheduled for Monday, January 20, 2020 at the Fr. 
Tolton Catholic High School gym, located at 3351 E. 
Gans Rd., Columbia, MO. Registration will begin at 
10:30 AM and the competition will follow immediately 
after.
  
Our Annual Pancake Day will be held Saturday, Feb. 
1st. Please let Missy Bonderer or Barrett Glascock 
know if you will be available to help. We need as many 
helpers as possible.

Please alert any young people in your life who are 15 
years old and over who would be interested in working 
as lifeguards next summer at our Optimist Southern 
Boone Community Pool.  Applications are available 
Feb. 1st, 2020. Certification will be required before 
new lifeguards can start work.  Contact 
pool.soboco@gmail.com for more info.

Our inaugural Business Bonanza evening meeting is 
now scheduled for March 28th at 6:00 p.m. Watch for 
more information as we get closer to the date.

After a fairly mild Winter in 2019, January 2020 hit with 
a vengeance! This weekend the weather was bad enough to 
cancel Bingo, as well as the Optimist Breakfast meeting. We 
hold out hope that this coming weekend will see better 
weather so we can get back on schedule. 
   
Letitia DenHartog
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